
Principal’s Message – December, 2020 

Dear parents, 

      Greetings and Good wishes of the season. 

The covid has left us with lots of uncertainties especially as the 

board exams are approaching, children have not seen the school 

and it is almost a year. 

Yet we are sure of one thing, Board exams will be. The school 

is, as informed before in September, is ready to have a pre-

board in school with the permission of the parents and the 

willingness of the students to cooperate, with the guidelines of 

the Covid-19 and the instructions of the school. The school will 

do its preparation if you are convinced, do register for the 

exam; if sick don’t come. 

    Also the practicals will be held and dates will be given later. 

We are continuing with the online classes, exams are over, 

almost everyone participated in online classes and exams. We 

are all waiting for Court’s decision, for the fees; it will come 

but we are going through the most acute period where we need 

your help today. Request you all to pay the fees so that we are 

able to serve you better. There are some parents who are 

understanding and generous. Thank you very much. 

With Blessings of Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

Regards 

 

Principal 


